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6 June 2018
Dear Parents
Year 12 trip to Cardiff University Undergraduate Open Day,

Friday 6 July 2018
By now your son or daughter will be considering their options post A Level.  In June they will be registering on the UCAS system and will be being advised on their personal statements and Higher Education Research.  As part of the overall preparation for applying to university we offer the opportunity for Year 12 to attend an undergraduate open day at a Russell Group university.  This summer we have booked to attend the Cardiff University Undergraduate Open Day on Friday 6 July.  
Attendance is strongly advised for Year 12 students who are not involved in the Gold Duke of Edinburgh Expedition, regardless of whether or not they are considering applying to study at Cardiff.  Students will be accompanied to the Open Day by the Careers Department and the UCAS Co-ordinators. In order to help students get the most out of the day students can plan ahead by going to the Cardiff University website for further information: www.cardiff.ac.uk/undergraduate/events where they can book sessions to attend.  Those students who do not to participate in this trip will be required to be in school.
The published programme for the day will be available in the near future.   Students may wear smart, casual clothes, suitable for the weather and comfortable footwear.  They will need some refreshment for the day or money to purchase this.  We will be travelling by coach for which there will be a cost of £20 payable by cheque in advance to Hereford Cathedral School please.  We will leave Broad Street by 8.00am and be back in school by 5.00pm.
To confirm your son/daughter’s attendance, I would be grateful if you could sign the attached authority and return it to the Careers Department by Wednesday 20 June.  There may be an upper limit of places available for this trip, so please return replies promptly.  In the meantime please do not hesitate to contact me personally if you need any further information.
Yours sincerely

Mrs M McCumisky  

Head of Careers and Higher Education
m.mccumisky@herefordcs.com 

Year 12 trip to Cardiff University Undergraduate Open Day - Friday 6 July 2018

*I/we confirm that our son/daughter would like to attend Cardiff University Undergraduate Open Day on Friday 6 July.  *please delete as appropriate. I/We enclose a cheque for £20 payable to Hereford Cathedral School.

Name ……………………………………………………………………………..……
Form …………….

Parent Name ……………………………………………………………………….
Signature ……………………………   

Please return to Mrs McCumisky, Careers Department by Wednesday 20 June
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